UNITING AVIATION

ICAO ANNOUNCES 2015 WOMEN’S AVIATION SCHOLARSHIP

MONTREAL, 12 February 2015 — With the objective of enhancing the career development of women in
aviation, the International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAQ), in conjunction with the International
Aviation Women'’s Association (IAWA), is once again pleased to offer women all over the world the
opportunity to apply for a 2015 Aviation Scholarship.

Candidates selected for the Aviation Scholarship will be able to augment their professional experience

by working on and contributing to specific aspects of the ICAO work programme for a period of nine
months.

More details on the Aviation Scholarship may be obtained at careers.icao.int and the deadline for
receipt of applications is 27 February 2015.
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